
 
Thursday 10th January 2024 

 
Dear parents and guardians,  
 
New inner security fencing 
 
Parents who have visited us at the academy recently, for our concerts or coffee mornings, would have 
noticed the progress on our new green inner safeguarding fence. This has been built to give us greater site 
security throughout the day.  
 
The gates (set within the fence at various points) will open to students at 8am, at the same time as our 
breakfast club in the canteen starts. Please note that students will not be able to access the site before 8am, 
as there is no guarantee that there will be staff in all areas to supervise them. This will be the case from 
Monday 22nd January 2024. 
 
Students have been very receptive to our punctuality expectations and being on time for school every day. 
For the few students that still continue to arrive late, they will need to use the intercom at the bike sheds gate 
and will then be let in and directed to Children’s Services before their lesson.  
 
Thank you for your support during the first few days of term and your continued engagement with school.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr Turner 
Headteacher  
 


